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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

We, GS ENGINEERING & CONSTRUCTION, would like to express our
heartfelt gratitude for the hard work, good cooperation, safety awareness
and tremendous service rendered by AL SAROQOJ CONSTRUCTION
COMPANY LLC, who has undertaken and carried out the Civil &
Underground Piping Works towards the successful completion of
Mechanical Completion of LIWA PLASTICS INDUSTRIES COMPLEX
PROJECT EPC-3 (LPIC-3) for our Client ORPIC, Sultanate of Oman.

We appreciate SAROOJ management and the team members in
undertaking the task and the job excellently and are looking forward to
maintaining the same relationship, performance and cooperative efforts.

Yours faithfully,

S. oo

Seo, Sang Su
Project Director / LPIC EPC-3
GS Engineering & Construction Corp.

11" July 2019




